
Letter:  Harrah’s-Harveys
helps Bijou school
To the community,

Thank you Harrah’s-Harveys Lake Tahoe. Harrah’s Harveys Lake
Tahoe  made  a  big  contribution  to  the  new  Bijou  Community
School playground to finish off the $102,000 that was raised
by the Bijou PTA.

The playground equipment has been purchased and the playground
will be installed as soon as possible (weather will determine
this).

We can’t thank the community businesses, community service
organizations, and private individuals enough for the amazing
support  we  have  received  to  make  this  playground  for  our
school and the community happen. We are continually impressed
with the generosity and community-minded spirit of South Lake
Tahoe and Stateline.

Thank you,

Kathy Haven, Bijou PTA

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/12/letter-harrahs-harveys-helps-bijou-school/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/12/letter-harrahs-harveys-helps-bijou-school/

